## Winter 2015 Newsletter

## Page 1

Inside this Issue:	
Introduction	1
Hong-Kong Police vs. Vancouver Police	2
Volunteer of the Month	3
Upcoming Events	4



Jessica at park clean-up/ park safety day



## Introduction

陳晴露 Jessica Chen

The Chinese Community Policing Centre hired a new coordinator as Amy Wu has left us to pursue another career. Here is a short introduction of Jessica Chen:

Hello everyone, my name is Jessica Chen. I am currently a student at UBC studying a double major in psychology and economics. In the past summer of 2014, I was a co-op student at the Chinese community policing centre. During this position, I was able to learn more about the culture and safety issues of Chinatown, which inspired me to want to do my part and better serve the residents, merchants, and visitors in the area. From that time, I have now turned into a part-time staff member here at the CCPC, and hope to continue my part in making this a safe and vibrant community.

## 介紹

陳晴露 Jessica Chen



Jessica and May at speed-watch

CCPC 跨請了一位新的總籌。她接替選擇離開追求其 它興趣的吳宛津。新的總籌是陳晴露 。以下是她的 自我介紹:

大家好,我是陳晴露。我現在就讀 UBC雙專心理和經濟學。 在2014年的夏天,我在華人警訊中心擔任了緩助之手的co-op 學生. 這個職位讓我獲益良多,令我學到了更多關於唐人街的歷史文化和社區安全問題。這個體驗讓我更想盡力幫助這裡的住戶,商戶,

和遊客。現在我成爲了華人警訊中心的兼職人員, 希望能夠繼續為市民服務,令這個社區更安全更茂盛。